From:

To:

Subject: CM: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110
Date: Wednesday, September 8, 2021 1:17:30 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 1:39 PM
To: Jessy Serrao
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, September 4, 2021 9:29 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
David Loewen

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Bad timing for an increase on rates. People are having a hard time with EVERYTHING going up in price because of
either companies taking advantage of the pandemic (aka gouging the customer and hiding behind the pandemic
mask) or people have legitimate financial hardship because of lost income, lost jobs, etc.

People are spending a lot more time at home and therefore using electricity a lot more and we should not have to
deal with an increase in rates because of this.

I feel as a Niagara resident that raising rates is a bad move and not having the ability to decide who we want as a
provider makes me feel like it’s a “take it, or leave it” situation or a “we are the sole provider so tough crap...we’re
raising rates and you’re going to pay because we are the only game in town”.

PLEASE DO NOT ALLOW THIS TO HAPPEN.

-- Attachment --





